
 
 
 
 

Assistance for Fired Federal Workers and 
Other Displaced Professionals 

 
 
As hundreds of workers at various federal agencies (or at agencies that 
receive federal funding) are having their employment terminated, 
Governor Evers, his administration, and the State of Wisconsin have 
established a new portal and additional resources to support and 
connect them with different employment opportunities.  Federal workers 
or other displaced professionals can use the new portal to find in-
demand, difficult-to-fill roles across Wisconsin.  There also will be 
access to critical resources like job center services, unemployment 
benefits, and rapid response and dislocated worker programs designed 
to support workers who recently lost their jobs. 
 
 
To learn more, federal workers and other displaced professionals can 
go to: 

DWD.wisconsin.gov/federal-workers/ 
 
 
Additionally, a series of eight new virtual job fairs, with a targeted 
topic/area of expertise focus for each, will be held throughout the month 
of April.  Topics will include Health Care; Information Technology; Law 
Enforcement, Public Safety, Corrections, and Security; Science and 
Research; Engineering; Social Services; Maintenance/Mechanical; and 
Finance/Accounting and related services.  To find more information and 
to register, please go to the flyer found at: 
 

https://dwd.wisconsin.gov/federal-workers/pdf/federal-worker-
recruitment.pdf. 
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